
Q: How can I make a booking with the Principal?

On our school webpage, click the Book a Meeting button.

Call us on 02 4359 1184 or via School Bytes.

PIPs
Fast & Frequent

Daily

Teachers, SLSOs, SAS

Classrooms

Playground

MINOR PRIZE
Weekly

Class, every Friday

Drawn from class

PIPs.

MAJOR PRIZE
Fortnightly

Stage Assembly

Drawn from

stage PIPs.

GRAND PRIZE
Termly

Assembly of Recognition

Drawn from

whole school PIPs. Q. Where can I find the dates for important events?

Q. How do I opt out of scripture or homework for my
child/ren?

Facebook, newsletter, School Bytes.

Q. How do I become part of the P&C?

Leave a message with the office and our P&C President Kirsty
Mutu will be in contact. CLASSROOM

INFORMATION
HANDBOOK

BEHAVIOUR AND WELLBEING what to bring

Parents and carers can access three
key documents on our school’s

behaviour and wellbeing procedures.

REWARDING POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR

School Hat
School jumper
Stationary Supplies (textas, Gel Pens - If they wish) 
Headphones
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My teacher is ...

Mrs ryan

Our class is ...

2024

Q. If I am running late, what do I do?

You must bring your child to the office to sign them in. If you
are running later for pick up, please call the school before

3:00pm.

School Information Hanbook
Support Class Information Booklet
Behaviour Support & Management Plan

To find these documents, head to the school
website and click the Family Portal button.

PBL REWARD STRUCTURE K-6

HOW TO COMMUNICATE WITH ME

02 4359 1184

GOOGLE CHAT

SCAN ME TO ACCESS
THE ‘HOW TO’

IMAGES

Individual Supplies (Please label clearly)

Questions and Answers

On our school website and in the Parent Portal page

Q: Where can I find the canteen menu?

Q: I have a concern or issue, who do i
contact?

First, The Classroom teacher



Our classroom is located in

Our afternoon gate is

Our buddy class is

Assembly day & time is

Sports day is

Homework is due

The school newsletter is

Our library day is

Our science day is

Our health day is

We learn resilience every

Teacher checks-in every 

CLASS INFORMATION

Students MUST wear a school hat,
school jumper and school uniform to

school (This includes black shoes).

Students are encouraged to read a variety
of literature daily at home. 

H BLOCK

bus gate
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Monday ft 2:15 

Friday

Every Friday

Fortnightly

tuesday

wednesday

tuesday

Morning

session

HOMEWORK

READING

MATHEMATICS

PHONICS/SPELLING

Can I OPT OUT of homework for my child?          YES
Is there a consequence for non-completion?         NO
Will homework be marked and returned home?      NO 
Can I request additional homework for my child?   NO

PLEASE RETURN HOMEWORK EVERY FRIDAY

SPEAKING TO YOUR CHILD ABOUT

SCHOOL ISSUES

Keep Calm. Don’t React. 
Remember that there will be two sides to the story.

“Did you let a teacher know?”
“What was your part in this?”

“Have you told a friend how you feel?”

CLASSROOM EXPECTATIONS

ON THE FLOOR

AT DESKS

LINING UP

EATING

OTHER TEACHERS

GROUP WORK

TECHNOLOGY

PLAY TIMES

TO EACH OTHER

Respect the speaker. Listen
and follow all instructions.
Sit in their spot. 

Listen and follow all instructions.
Complete all assigned work.
Respect classmates. 

Line up in 2 lines. Walk sensibily
and quietly around the school. 

Respect all opinions of every
group member. Work
sensibly with your group. 

Eat your food on the seats/steps
near the bus seats. All rubbish in
the bin before leaving. 

Respect the technology. Follow
all instructions and only use
the technology at the
appropriate times. 

Play in the correct areas at all
times. Follow teacher
instructions. Play fairly. 

Treat others the way you
wish to be treated. 

Listen and follow the  
instructions from all
teachers. 

The NSW Department of Education has two
key policies to ensure we have respectful
partnerships between school and home.

School Community Charter
Behaviour Code for Students

These documents focus on three pillars ...

Collaborative   Respectful  
Communication

Students are to complete the mathematics
mentals provided in their homework book. 

Students are to complete their soundwaves
pages and revise their spelling lists.  


